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Community Association Response 
 

February 5, 2021 
 
The Planning and Development Committee of the Bowness Community Association has 
reviewed this application and provides the following comments. 
  
The BCA was a member of the Joint Advisory Committee that helped to craft the Canada 
Olympic Park and Surrounding Lands Area Structure Plan. This was necessary when Trinity 
Developments purchased a significant part of the properties then known as the Paskapoo 
Slopes. This committee worked very hard to ensure that safeguards were in place to honour the 
lands that have significant historical importance as well as civic pride as a natural environment 
located within the confines of the city. Many hours were spent wordsmithing as the intent of the 
ASP was meant to protect what would be left after all development occurred. When the 
application went to council for approval many, many residents from across the city took the time 
to express their dismay at the loss of this iconic space. Council was very clear in their 
discussion that this would be a landmark development that all of Calgary would be proud of and 
that would provide a strong gateway to the City from the west. The language in the ASP 
reflected this and was approved by the City. 
 
Forward to 2021 and a pandemic that has changed the business landscape of the City. While I 
can understand that the development industry is facing challenges unprecedented in modern 
times so is everyone else. Why are we bowing to pressures from developers at the expense of 
everything else? Because of the importance of this development both as a gateway to the city 
from the west, as well as an area of historical and environmental significance we believe that 
the ASP as written and approved by council should remain as is. All the unique items in that 
document were there intentionally to ensure the best development possible. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to respond, 
Sydney Empson on behalf of the Bowness Community Association Planning and Development 
Committee. 

  
  
  

Sydney Empson 

Planning and Development Coordinator 
Bowness Community Association  
www.mybowness.com  
Phone: 403-288-8300 x 134 
E-mail: planning@mybowness.com 
  

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.mybowness.com/__;!!JYTOG454!LwjOYHqionfu7k3iyBEFcLwH9ucwiVfBorJHd5LoR0G_JScuKSV6d1VX_fmWt8MfZNkwgtqi1GF_$
mailto:planning@mybowness.com


  CPC 2021-0660 
                                                                                                                        Attachment 4                                                                                              
 

CPC2021-0660 Attachment 4  Page 1 of 1 
ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 



  CPC 2021-0660 
                                                                                                                        Attachment 4                                                                                              
 

CPC2021-0660 Attachment 4  Page 1 of 1 
ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

 
 


